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                                          Branns’ Steakhouse Restaurant, 2019 Valentines’ dinner 

 

On February 8, 2019 Lunker Hunters held their Valentines’ Dinner at Branns’ Steakhouse in Cascade.  It was a 

big success, with 19 attending despite the lousy weather (which we have had a lot of recently!).  The food was 

good and the ladies had a choice of a big box of chocolates or a miniature rose plant.  We went around the 

room and each person mentioned something new and different about themselves.  It is a fun time where we 

get to know each other better.  The White Elephant gift exchange yielded many interesting prizes and laughs.  

Participants at first were courteous but as time went on, stealing someone else’s gift became the norm.  A life 

lesson was learned by some that beauty is not all on the outside!   Shibly helped Ron set up a great slide show 

of pictures from numerous past Lunker Hunter activities.  Many thanks go to Ron and Dorothy Vance who 

coordinate this event and supplied decorations.  Also thanks to Larry Simonsen who brought the prizes for the 

ladies.  The highlight was the presentation of the Spoonplug Award, which is given to a member who has 

contributed greatly to the club.  Congratulations to Rick Awtrey, who has brought in new members and added 

much to our meetings and programs. 
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                                                                   Congratulations to Rick Awtrey! 


